
PTA 3rd Quarter Minutes 
  

Wednesday February 7th 8:15 to 9:15 
 
In attendance: Karen Lannom, Lewis McLin, Ricki Drabek, Kim-e Weller, Amy Heleniak, 
Lisa Montague, Julie Wardle, Beckie Wayne, Janell Hodsdon, Donna Bush, Val Berg 
 

1. Welcome: Karen Lannom 
2. Budget Report:  Amy Heleniak  

Balance on hand: $5,943.04 
     3.  Box Tops Grants: Lisa Montague 

Mail-in will happen this spring (2 collections each year) 
     4.  Teacher Grants: Karen Lannom 

Approved teacher grants up to this date- 
1. Special Ed Tactile supplies $165 
2. Library Makerspace $600 
3. Scholastic News Subscription 2nd grade $80  
4. Scholastic News Subscription  4th grade $90 
5. Breakfast Boxes 5th grade $341 
6. Playground Balls $300 
7. Idaho Shakespeare Day $500 
8. Family Engineering Kit $145 
9. Snow Science Tools $400 
10.Special Ed Curriculum $138 
11.Book Buckets for Reading $85 
12.Pen Pals $48 

    5.  Bike-to-school Day Wednesday, May 9th: Karen Lannom 
Volunteers to date: Lisa Montague, Donna Bush, Ricki Drabek, Julie  
Wardle, Beckie Wayne 
If you are interested in volunteering please contact the PTA!! 
Plans to contact local businesses about after school treats for riders 

   6.  Spring Color Fling Friday, May 18th: Karen Lannom 
Volunteers to date: Lisa Montague, Kim-e Weller, Donna Bush,  
Ricki Drabek, Beckie Wayne, Janell Hodsdon, Angela Kirkland 
If you are interested in volunteering please contact the PTA!! 

   7.  Nominations for Board Positions: Karen Lannom 
President: Lisa Montague 
Vice President: Beckie Wayne 
Treasurer: Kim-e Weller 



Secretary: Janell Hodsdon 
Taking additional nominations until next board meeting, will vote on  
positions then.  If you are interested on being on the PTA board,  
please contact us!! 

   8.  Principals Report: Val Berg 
a. New Calendar adopted for 2018-2019: ​available to view on website.  Input  
welcome.  
b. Back to School Night:​ 24th or 27th of August from 3:30 to 5:30.  To be  
determined soon.  Opportunity to meet teachers, see where classroom is,  
deal with logistics such as bus schedules, set up school lunch acct, etc. 
c.  Music Performance Survey Results:  ​107/185 families responded 

1. 72% answered no to trouble with finding seating 
2. 55% answered no to trouble with finding parking 
3. 69% answered yes to high level of importance of the program 
4. 72% answered yes to length of the program is just right 

Staff have reviewed results and are considering slight changes in the  
programs but overall ideas remaining the same. 

d.  Introduction of McCall Donnelly School Board Member: ​Lewis McLin by Val 
Berg.  Lewis attended the PTA meeting this morning to help show support 
for  PTA and express his gratitude for all their hard work.  He did ask the 
question of how parents felt about are current enrollment numbers of appx 
440 students.   
e.  Full Day Kindergarten:  ​Principal Berg announced she will be  
presenting to the board on Monday the 12th regarding recommendations to  
provide full day Kindergarten 2018-2019.  Decision to be announced soon.  

9.  Meeting adjourned: ​next PTA meeting Wednesday, May 23rd at 8:15 a.m. 


